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External Email

This message is for Amanda Maxwell,

John Lutz with PMC Moving following up.

I am requesting to set up a payment plan for the penalty amount that had been imposed.

First, I feel there were items that were overlooked in my follow up response I submitted last
month, illustrating some of the mistakes that were made when calculating the "penalty"

For example, under Background #10 "390 Violations for using a driver not medically
certified..."
Well, 67 of those violations need to be removed since I had been driving the vehicle on those
days.  And as the owner/operator of the company, I am exempt from needing a DOT Physical
card.  This is according to the research I have done and your Compliance Investigator, Sandi
Yeomans.

So the final total needs to be recalculated since we're talking $100.00 per offense.

Secondly, and the most salient point, your Investigator Sandi, kept stating, "Our job is not to
fine you out of business, but rather to get you into Compliance."

I acknowledge the mistake, which is why I requested the mitigation hearing, but that amount is
simply exorbitant.  So with that said, I am requesting a forbearance until Jan 1st, 2023

And beginning Jan 1, I will make 12 installments of the recalculated fine.

Please confirm you having received my follow up and I can sign paperwork agreeing to the 12
payments beginning on Jan 1st, 2023

Thanks 

206 446.3009
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